
One Ameren Plaza 
1901 Chouteau Avenue 
PO Box 66149 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 
314.621.3222

August 7, 2001 

Mr. Joseph M. Sebroskey 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 0- 11 F1 
Washington, DC 20555-0001

WAmeren UF
CALLAWAY PLANT 

DOCKET NUMBER 50-483 
COMMENTS ON INSPECTIONS, TESTS, ANALYSES 

AND ACCEPTANCE CRITERIA (ITAAC) 

Reference: NEI Letter from Marvin S. Fertel, dated May 14, 2001 
NEI Letter from Ron Simard, dated July 31, 2001 

AmerenUE appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on ITAAC 
referenced above. ITAAC concerns whether combined license (COL) applications 
for future plants should contain inspections, tests, analyses and acceptance criteria 
on operational programs such as security, training, and radiation protection.  

AmerenUE strongly supports the NEI position presented in the May 14, 2001 
letter sent to the NRC and again presented in the NEI comment letter sent to the NRC 
on July 31, 2001.  

Very truly yours 

Superintendent, Licensing
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a subsidiary ofAmeren Corporation

Union Electric

Dear Sir: ULNRC-04507



cc: M. H. Fletcher 
Professional Nuclear Consulting, Inc.  
19041 Raines Drive 
Derwood, MD 20855-2432 

Regional Administrator 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region IV 
611 Ryan Plaza Drive 
Suite 400 
Arlington, TX 76011-8064 

Senior Resident Inspector 
Callaway Resident Office 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
8201 NRC Road 
Steedman, MO 65077 

Mr. Jack Donohew (2) - OPEN BY ADDRESSEE ONLY 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
1 White Flint, North, Mail Stop OWFN 7E1 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852-2738 

Manager, Electric Department 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 

Nuclear Energy Institute 
1776 I Street N.W.  
Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20006-3708


